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26 March 2024 

 

 

Demolition of concrete structure at Cirkewwa 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that the top part of a concrete structure at Cirkewwa will be demolished. 

 

The works will commence with immediate effect and are expected to be completed by 

Wednesday 10th April 2024. 

 

For safety reason the area formed by an arc centred on point A with a radius of 50m, as 

shown on the attached chart, is to be kept clear. 

 

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E)  

A   35° 59'.359   014° 19'.678 

 

Mariners and vessel operators are to take note of the above and keep away from the 

mentioned area. They are to co-operate with the contractor on site. 

 

Mariners are to comply with instructions issued on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta 

VTS. 

 

 

  

Chart affected: BA 211 
 




